
 

 

SRRT Statement on the APALA Statement  
Against Anti-Asian Violence 

 
The ALA Social Responsibilities Round Table is in solidarity with the Asian/Pacific American Librarians 
Association in recognizing and strongly condemning the rise in anti-Asian hate crimes that have caused 
deep harm to Asian, Asian American, and Pacific Islander communities over the past year. We pledge to 
join forces with APALA in our commitment to battling discrimination, xenophobia, and white supremacy. 

  

Sincerely, 

The Action Council and Members of the Social Responsibilities Round Table. 

 

 

SRRT description 

Founded in 1969, the Social Responsibilities Round Table is the American Library Association’s largest 
round table, over 2,000 ALA members committed to promoting progressive priorities and to helping 
solve social problems and inequities within the Association, the profession and in the broader 
community. 

 


